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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

  18 NOV 19 NOV 20 NOV 21 NOV 22 NOV 

Year 6 Library Visit to 
Lower Earley Library 

 

Tempest Individual and 
Family School Photos  

(Further details on page 
two) 

 

Year 5 (Nov 2025)  
Residential Trip 

Parent Information Evening 
15:30 in Ruby Classroom  

 

   
Year 6 Library Visit to  
Lower Earley Library 

 

     

     

     

 WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK  

 KEY: WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR GROUP SPECIFIC OTHER 

+ONLINE SCHOOL CALENDAR  

REC—Crystal 97.4% Y4—Amethyst 100% 

REC—Pearl 95.9% Y4—Jasper 98.0% 

Y1—Amber 92.3% Y5—Emerald 96.7% 

Y1—Jade 98.3% Y5—Onyx XX% 

Y2—Opal  97.3% Y5—Sapphire 97.0% 

Y2—Topaz 99.3% Y6—Obsidian 99.5% 

Y3—Diamond 96.0% Y6—Ruby 98.0% 

Y3—Garnet 99.3% Y6—Tiger’s Eye 97.4% 

OVERALL TOTAL: 96.2% 

 SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

http://WWW.WHITEKNIGHTS.WOKINGHAM.SCH.UK
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/whiteknights-calendar/


  DATES FOR THE DIARY  

Monday, 18th November Year 6 Library Visit 

Tuesday, 19th November Tempest School Photos (Individuals/Family) 

Thursday, 21st November 
Year 5 (Nov 2025) Residential Trip—Parent  
Information Evening 15:30 in Ruby Classroom  

Thursday, 21st November Year 6 Library Visit 

Wednesday, 27th November 
Lara Drama Performance for R-Year2 in the 
School Hall (TTBC) 

Thursday, 28th November Year 1—REInspired Visit 

Friday, 29th November 
Lara Drama—Performance for Y3-Y6 in the 
School Hall (TTBC)  

Friday, 29th November Year 3 Diamond Library Visit 

Monday, 2nd December WPCA Christmas Decorations on sale 

Thursday, 5th December WPCA Movie night—Reception Classes Only 

Friday, 6th December  Year 3 Garnet Library Visit 

Friday, 6th December WPCA School Disco Years 1-6  

Wednesday, 11th December Parents Evening 15:40—18:20 

Thursday, 12th December Parents Morning—Nursery 08:30—10:30 

Thursday, 12th December Parents Evening 16:00—18:40 

Sun, 15th Dec– Thu, 19th Dec Year 6 Residential Trip—Rhos-y-Gwaliau 

Monday, 16th December Year 1 and 2 Dress Rehearsal 

Tuesday, 17th December 
Year 1 and 2 Performance to Parents 
09:30—10:15 in the School Hall 

Tuesday, 17th December 
Year 1 and 2 Performance to Parents 
14:30—15:15 in the School Hall 

Wednesday, 18th December Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday, 19th December 
Year 3-6 Carol Concert (run by Year 5) at St 
Barnabas Church 

Thursday, 19th December 
Nursery and Reception Christmas Singing 
Performance and SPLAT 13:30—15:00 

Friday, 20th December 
Last Day of Term—School Closes Promptly at 
13:00 

 WHOLE-SCHOOL NOTICES 
Autum Term 2024 

 GUARDIAN CONSULTATIONS:  11TH AND 
12TH DECEMBER 2024: Bookings for December’s Guardian     
Consultations closes at 1200 on 05.12.2024. Please book early 
and within that timeframe to avoid disappointment. 

 
  Once the bookings have closed on Arbor, you will need to   
  contact the class teacher directly. The school office will  
  forward any email requests but cannot make any adjustments 
  without the class teacher’s involvement. 
 
  This year we are holding the 10-minute consultations in the  
  school hall. Space will be sufficient for teaching staff and   
  guardians; however, we do request that pupils and siblings are 
  not brought to the consultations. This is not just a matter of  
  space, more that consultations between guardians and  
  teachers lead to a more focused and elevated conversation  
  about your child and their progress. 
 
  As ever, if you have a concern or a query about your child, you 
  do not need to wait until the consultation to raise it. You are  
  always welcome to contact to the school office who will  
  arrange a meeting with yourself and the class teacher separate 
  to the consultation. Equally, if your 10-minute consultation  
  raises the need for further conversation, you can contact the  
  school office to arrange a follow up meeting. 
 
  Please note that for separated parents we are unable to  
  accommodate separate consultations. We welcome both  
  parents to the consultation or for the parents to liaise and  
  communicate directly with each other. Please refer to our   
  website for our Separated Parents Policy for further  
  information. 
 
  https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/school-info/  
  policies/  
 
  Mrs Reynolds can authorise individual meetings, however   
  specific requests will need to be emailed to her via the school  
  office using admin@whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk 

 TENNIS CLUB INFORMATION FOR JANUARY 2025: Please 
click below logo to view dates and booking information 
for sessions starting in January 2025.  

 LARA SCHOOL OF DRAMA  
  INFORMATION FOR JANUARY 2025: 
  Please click on the logo for dates  
  and booking information for  
  sessions starting in January 2025 

 SCHOOL PHOTOS TUESDAY 19TH NOVEMBER 2024:   
  Children will have their individual photographs  
  taken on Tuesday 19th November 2024. All children with 
  siblings at  Whiteknights, including Little Gems, will have 
  sibling photographs taken during school hours. 
 
  Sibling photographs with children who DO NOT ATTEND 
  Whiteknights, will be taken in the School Hall from   
  08:15—08:50 
 
 CONSIDERATE CYCLING: Please be mindful of pedestrians 

and other road users whilst cycling to and from school.  
Please take a look at the useful guidance from bikeability: 

 
  Top Tips for Cycling to School 
 
   

 NEW PARENT SURVEY (NURSERY, RECEPTION AND NEW 
STARTERS SINCE SEPTEMBER 2024: A reminder to please 
complete the survey emailed earlier this week.  

   KIDS WITH BRICKS  
   INFORMATION FOR  
   NOVEMBER 2024:  
    
   We still have places for  
   this club running on  
   Mondays     
   from 15:30—16:30.  
   
   Please  click on the  
   picture to book! 
   

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Parents/Extra-Curricular-Clubs/2024-2025-ECC/Spring-Term/Lara-School-of-Drama-Jan_March-2025.pdf?vid=3
https://www.bikeability.org.uk/blogs/our-top-tips-for-cycling-to-school/
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Course/1e34b0ca-1f7c-4205-9081-cda3a2321a5a
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/MatthewReidCoaching2/Coaching/Course/1e34b0ca-1f7c-4205-9081-cda3a2321a5aC:/Users/jjensen_whiteknights/Documents/Custom Office Templates
https://kwbclubs.ecwid.com/Whiteknights-Primary-School-Autumn-Term-2-2024-Monday-p502118121


 WHOLE-SCHOOL NOTICES cont. 
 
What's on the menu?                     Monday 18th November—Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

 Reading Family Aid’s Toys and Teens Appeal is back to put 
smiles on people’s faces in time for Christmas 2024! 

 
  Reading Family Aid is a local charity supporting  
  disadvantaged  children and their families. Each Christmas, 
  the Toys and Teens Appeal helps guarantee that children,  
  who would otherwise not receive any or many presents,  
  have something to open on Christmas morning. 
 
  The cost of living has risen dramatically over the last year  
  and Christmas can be a very financially stressful time for  
  families. If you feel you would like some support with gifts  
  this year, please contact: Miss Collard 
  hslw@whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk  
  by 18th November. 

 APPLICATION FOR RECEPTION 2025-2026: Applications for 
Reception 2025-2026 will open in November for both 
Wokingham Borough Council and Reading Borough  

  Council. The closing date for applications is 15th January 
  2025.  You must apply for a school place through the  
  school admissions team of the local authority where you 
  (and your child) live, even if you intend to list preferred  
  schools in other local authority areas. 
  APPLICATION FOR RECEPTION 2025-2026 

Meat Free Monday 

 NSPCC’s SPEAK OUT STAY SAFE PROGRAME: I am pleased to inform 
you that next week, Year 1-6 are participating in the NSPCC’s Speak 
out. Stay safe. Programme. Speak out. Stay safe. is a child friendly 
programme aligned with the curriculum and consists of age  

  appropriate virtual assemblies to help children understand abuse in 
  all its forms and to recognise the signs of abuse. Children are taught 
  to speak out if they are worried, either to a safe adult or Childline. If 
  you would like to know more about the Speak out. Stay    
  safe. programme visit www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. 

 

mailto:hslw@whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/2024-2025-Newsletters-and-Supporting-Documents/2024-2025-Supporting-documents-for-newsletters/Nov-2024/admission-into-Reception-2025-2026.pdf?vid=3
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout


NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. Programme 
We are pleased to inform you that next week, 
Year 1-6 are participating in the NSPCC’s Speak 
out. Stay safe. Programme.  
Speak out. Stay safe. is a child friendly  
programme aligned with the curriculum and  
consists of age appropriate virtual assemblies to 
help children understand abuse in all its forms 
and to recognise the signs of abuse. Children are 
taught to speak out if they are worried, either to 
a safe adult or Childline. 
 
If you would like to know more about the Speak 
out. Stay safe. Programme visit 
 
www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout. 

DON’T FORGET 

TO ORDER 

YOUR CHILD’S  

CHRISTMAS 

LUNCH  

NB: There will 

be no Jacket  

Potato option 

this day! 

ORDER VIA  

SCOPAY 

DEADLINE:  

9 DECEMBER 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout


 GROUP-SPECIFIC NOTICES 

NURSERY : Notices and Reminders 

RECEPTION : Notices and Reminders 

YEAR 5 and YEAR 6 : Notices and Reminders 

YEAR 1 and YEAR 2 : Notices and Reminders 

YEAR 3 and YEAR 4 : Notices and Reminders 
 
   
 
 

 YEAR 4 SWIMMING:  Dates for Amethyst swimming are: 
 
  14th November         
  21st November 
  28th November (last session)  

 Knowledge Organiser 

 TRIPS AND ACTIVITIES: Just a reminder to pay £34.50 through SCOPAY for: 
   
   Chinese Dragon Workshop—Wednesday 29th January 2025 
 
   Living Chicks—17th—28th March 2025 
 

 Wellington Country Park—Wednesday 4th June 2025 
 

 

 YEAR 1 TRIPS AND ACTIVITIES: Just a reminder to pay £46.50 through SCOPAY for: 
 
 
   Didcot Railway Centre—Wednesday 19th March 2025 
 
  Butterfly World at Studley Grange—Thursday 26th June 2025 
 
  
 YEAR 1 MATHS HOME LEARNING:  

 YEAR 5 MILL-ON-THE BRUE RESIDENTIAL TRIP PARENT INFORMATION MEETING: Just a reminder that  a representative from 
the activity centre will be attending the meeting in Ruby classroom on Thursday 21st November at 15:30 

 
 YEAR 5 TRIP TO WINCHESTER SCIENCE MUSEUM, 28TH NOVEMBER 2024:  For further information please view the letter sent 

out on 5th November 2024 
 
  Year 5 Winchester Science Museum Trip 28th November 2024 

 YEAR 2 MATHS HOME LEARNING: 

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/2024-2025-Newsletters-and-Supporting-Documents/2024-2025-Supporting-documents-for-newsletters/Nov-2024/Week-2-3-wild-things-KO-24-1.pdf?vid=3
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Curriculum/Year-Group-Overviews/Autumn-Topic-Overviews-and-Parent-Letters/Year-1-Parent-Letter_A2.pdf?vid=5
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Curriculum/Year-Group-Overviews/Autumn-Topic-Overviews-and-Parent-Letters/Year-5-Parent-Letter_A2.pdf?vid=5
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Curriculum/Year-Group-Overviews/Autumn-Topic-Overviews-and-Parent-Letters/Year-5-Parent-Letter_A2.pdf?vid=5
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/2024-2025-Newsletters-and-Supporting-Documents/2024-2025-Supporting-documents-for-newsletters/Nov-2024/Final-letter-to-parents-5th-November-2024.pdf?vid=3


PSHE                    CONNECT   

USEFUL LINKS 
SCHOOL FORMS SCHOOL MEALS TERM DATES 

   Shining a spotlight on school life and pupil achievement 

 CELEBRATING WHITEKNIGHTS 

This half term we are  
working on ‘exercising’.  

LEARNER SHOWCASE : SCHOOL LIFE , NEWS AND LEARNING  ACHIEVMENTS 

 

“The pain you feel today 
will be the strength you 

feel tomorrow.”  

Discover the latest school news, including classroom highlights, sporting events, school trips and more, - click on the links      

below:- 

 SHOWCASING CREATIVITY: ARTS AND CRAFTS CLUB HIGHLIGHTS 

 YEAR 3’S JOURNEY THROUGH PREHISTORY 

https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/key-information/important-school-forms/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/key-information/term-dates/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/news-bulletin/showcasing-creativity-arts-and-crafts-club-highlights/
https://www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk/news-and-events/news-bulletin/year-3s-journey-through-prehistory/


 

WHITEKNIGHTS PARENT COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION  

NOTICE BOARD 

Hello from the new WPCA Committee! 
 
The Whiteknights Parents Community Association (WPCA) organises a range of fun activities for children throughout the year, while 
also raising funds to enhance the educational experience at Whiteknights. In recent years, our focus has been on improving the 
playground with new markings, play equipment, and a bike storage area. 
 
We have lots of exciting events planned for the coming year! The disco will be held on Friday, 6th December—4:30-5:30pm for 
Years 1-3 and 6:00-7:30pm for Years 4-6. We’re also organising a Reception film night on Thursday, 5th December. More details for 
both events will be shared soon. Additionally, parents of Nursery, Reception, and KS1 children can order tea towels and coasters via 
Scopay until 15th November, and we will have Christmas decorations for children to decorate on sale at the beginning of  
December. Looking ahead, we’re planning our annual summer fair, non-uniform days, sweet sales, and the return of Happy’s Circus 
in July. Due to a reduction in fares received for textile recycling, we will not be continuing with Bag2School, but we’re exploring a 
new clothing recycling company—watch this space! 
 
The recent non-uniform day before half-term raised £366. We’re pleased to announce that, by combining this with existing WPCA 
funds, we’ve funded the purchase of 16 new tablets and cases—one for each class—to support the Knighthood Scheme launching 
in January. A quick reminder that the Asda Cashpot for Schools ends in November, so please remember to use the Rewards app 
when you shop at Asda. We’ve raised over £390 for WPCA so far! 
 
As parents and carers of children at Whiteknights, you are all WPCA members. We welcome ideas for events and are always looking 
for volunteers to help organise and run them. We know everyone is busy, but even small contributions of time make a big  
difference. If you’d like to share ideas or volunteer, please get in touch at whiteknightspca@gmail.com. You can also keep up with 
WPCA activities by joining our WhatsApp community (to join the WhatsApp community, simply scan the QR code on the posters 
displayed in your child’s classroom window).  
 
Thank you in advance for your support of WPCA!  

mailto:whiteknightspca@gmail.com


 

CASH POT FOR SCHOOLS 
 

Between 2nd September and 30th November 2024, every time you shop with Asda and scan 
your Rewards app, you can elect for Whiteknights to receive a percentage of your spend.  

Additionally, when you choose Whiteknights as your nominated primary school, Asda will top 
up the donation with another £1. This is a great opportunity to raise money for the school! 






